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Request for Expressions of Interest (RFEI) 

 

The Workers’ Safety and Compensation Commission (WSCC) is 

evaluating whether it would be beneficial to enter into a service 

contract with one or more individuals or firms to provide 

psychological services on an as and when needed basis for a 

specific term.  The purpose of the RFEI is to gauge the interest 

of qualified individuals or firms with the capacity to provide the 

services as outlined in the RFEI document. 

The WSCC will accept responses until: 

2:00 PM, LOCAL TIME (MT), Thursday, November 02, 2017

Taya Madsen

Senior Purchasing and Contracts Officer

Email: Taya.Madsen@wscc.nt.ca

Phone: 867-920-3847

The WSCC Northern Incentive Policy applies to this procurement. 

Chapter 5 of the Agreement on Internal Trade applies to this procurement.


